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To whom it may concern:

I am in favor of the Cogs plan. Where there needs to be regulation is in the amount of hikers that are a foot in the
mountains! Until there are studies done in the amount of foot traffic there is atop of the mountain, the Cog and the
Auto Road should not be the only ones that need to do counting.

If people think the top of the Mt Washington is littered, | would invite them to the parking lot of Appalachia in
Randolph to see the trash that hikers leave there!

Thanks,

Bill Demers

Randolph, NH
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